ISSUE FOR

RMS CONSIDERATION

SUBMITTED BY:  Jennifer Garcia (Direct Energy) and Kyle Patrick (Reliant)
SCENARIO/SITUTATION:  
The Inadvertent Gain (IAG) process should be reviewed for possible improvements. 

ISSUE/PROBLEM:  
Currently, IAGs create a great deal of manual effort for CRs and TDSPs.  The market should review the current process and its related documentation to look for possible improvements in order to alleviate some of this work.
PROPOSED SOLUTION:  
A workshop should be held in order to facilitate the review and discussion of Inadvertent Gains and their impact to the market.  The workshop will only discuss market processes and not discuss or recommend any potential PUCT rule changes.  Such review should include, but not be limited to, the following:

· Review the IAG sections of the Retail Market Guide for any changes resulting from the implementation of MarkeTrak
· Review the IAG sections of the MarkeTrak Users Guide 
· Look for ways to provide more consistency among the TDSPs and across CRs
· Evaluate current escalation procedures within MarkeTrak for necessary changes
· Ask MPs to provide best practices for managing IAGs
· Provide input to MMWG re: Enhancements to MarkeTrak project
INTERMEDIATE/TEMPORARY WORKAROUND:  Host a workshop at a minimum and revive the Inadvertent Gain Task Force, if needed, to achieve these goals.
